
 

The libraries at A.M. Kulp, Hatfield and Inglewood elementary schools will be open 

this summer during the months of June & July. This opportunity is ideal for families 

and friends to keep young children reading throughout the summer! 

A.M. KULP 

801 Cowpath Road, Hatfield 

9 am -12 pm 

HATFIELD 

1701 Fairgrounds Road, Hatfield 

9 am -12 pm 

INGLEWOOD 

1313 Allentown Road, Lansdale 

9 am -12 pm 

Tuesday, June 26 Wednesday, June 27 Thursday, June 28 

Tuesday, July 3 - - Thursday, July 5 

Tuesday, July 10 Wednesday, July 11 Thursday, July 12 

Tuesday, July 17 Wednesday, July 18 Thursday, July 19 

Tuesday, July 24 

*FOR RETURNS ONLY* 

Wednesday, July 25 

*FOR RETURNS ONLY* 

Thursday, July 26 

*FOR RETURNS ONLY* 

ALL STUDENTS MUST BE 

ACCOMPANIED  BY A 

PARENT OR GUARDIAN 

For more information, please contact Sue Baron at baronsa@npenn.org. 


